
Be anxious for nothing, but in everything by
prayer and supplication, with thanksgiving, let
your requests be made known to God; and the

peace of God, which surpasses all
understanding, will guard your hearts and

minds through Christ Jesus.
-Philippians 4:6-7 NKJV-

August Scripture Challenge 
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CITY POINT
RESTORATION

- S U N D A Y  S C H O O L -
9 : 3 0  A M

- S U N D A Y  W O R S H I P -  
1 0 : 3 0  A M

- O P E N  P R A Y E R -  
M O N D A Y S  |  1 1  A M  

- M I D W E E K  S E R V I C E -  
W E D N E S D A Y  N I G H T S  |  7  P M  

- O P E N  H E A R T S -
T U E S ,  T H U R S ,  S A T  |  1 0 - 1 1  A M

- Y O U T H  P O O L  P A R T Y
F R I ,  A U G U S T  2 N D  |  4 : 3 0  P M

- K I D S  P O O L  P A R T Y -
S A T ,  A U G U S T  3 R D  |  1 1  A M

- L A U N D R Y  O F  L O V E -
S A T ,  A U G U S T  3 R D

- S Q U I R R E L S  G A M E -
T H U R S ,  A U G U S T  8 T H  

- M O R N I N G  M A N N A  P R E P -
S A T ,  A U G U S T  1 7 T H  
- B I G  D A Y  M E E T I N G -
S U N ,  A U G U S T  2 5 T H  

- M E N S  M I N I S T R Y -
S U N ,  A U G U S T  2 5 T H  |  6  P M

August ‘24 



Make note....
City Point Students Pool Party 
Our Middle and High School students will be having a
pool party on Friday, August 2nd to close out summer
vacation!  We will be meeting at the church at 4:30 PM
to drive together to the pool. See Erica Hindman for a
permission slip. Dinner will be provided. 

September Church Breakfast
We will be changing up our church breakfast
in September! We’re going to Golden Corral
together on September 14th instead of
meeting in the fellowship hall. Sign up at the
Welcome Desk so we can let them know how
many will be attending!  

Men’s Ministry
Our Men’s ministry, for men 18+, will be
having their monthly time of fellowship and
bible study on Sunday, August 25th at 6 PM.
You don’t want to miss it!
 

School Supply Drive
We will be continuing our school supply
drive through the month of August. If you
would like to participate, please drop off
donations at the Welcome Desk! They need
items such as: loose leaf paper, pencils,
pens, crayons, colored pencils, glue sticks,
and scissors! Thank you for your help in
making sure our students have the supplies
they need for a successful school year!  

City Point Kids Pool Party
City Point Kids (kindergarten-5th grade) will be having
a pool party on Saturday, August 3rd. We will meet at
the church at 11 AM to drive to the pool together. See
Ashley Allen for a permission slip. Lunch will be
provided.  

The Chosen Series 
Our next gathering to continue on in our
showing of The Chosen series will be on
Sunday, August 4th after church. 
Lunch will be included.

OHFP Pancake Fundraiser 
Our Open Hearts Food Pantry will be having a Pancake
Fundraiser on Saturday, April 17th from 8:00 to 10:00.
We will be serving pancakes, sausage, bacon, eggs, juice
and coffee. There will be a minimum of $10.00 donation
for adults and $5.00 for children 12 and under. This
event is open to anyone, so share with your friends and
neighbors. Please sign up at the Welcome Desk with
how many, and others outside of the church can call
(804) 207-9584 and leave a message on how many to
expect. RSVP no later than August 10th!

Big Day Volunteer Meeting
Looking for a way to serve? We will be having our annual Big Day
event on Sunday, September 8th. Join us for a volunteer meeting
on Sunday, August 25th immediately after service to see how you
can help! This is such a fun way to reach our community and show
them just what CPR is about!



2024 JESUS OFFERING
$681

LEAD PASTOR:
Thurman Collier 
757-373-6900
OFFICE MANAGER:
Vicki Collier 
757-613-2698
CARE PASTOR:
Cris Bovinette 
804-930-7003
KIDS PASTOR:
Ashley Allen 
804-926-5085
NEXTGEN PASTOR:
Tim Hindman 
804-475-2613
WORSHIP + MEDIA PASTORS:
Jonathan + Abbey Aldana
832-830-5823
FACILITIES DIRECTOR:
Danny Martin 
804-921-3797

Contact Information

Featured Family
Meet Robert and Crystal Jeffreys! 

We are so grateful that Robert and Crystal
have come to be a part of City Point

Restoration. They are the parents of our very
own, Sarah Jeffreys. Robert is recently retired
and they are both enjoying the country-living

life with their chickens and doggies! If you
see them around, stop and introduce

yourself!  

Please continue to give towards the
JesusOffering Fund. This goes towards our future

improvements around the church. 




